Six Rivers Lodge No. 106 -
August 2024

My Brothers and Friends,

Busy times here at Six Rivers #106. First of all we are doing
a few degrees from First to Third. July 13th saw our annual
Michael J. Vertar Memorial Outdoor degree at Wor. Steve Jacobs
Estate in Fieldbrook. This year we Raised Br. Charlie Johnson
to the degree of Master Mason; congratulations my Brother, we
already have a place in the line prepared for you. Skipping
ahead to August 27th, we will be Initiating a new brother at
the Lodge starting at 7 PM. Mr. James R. Reid (Mitch) will be
welcomed into Masonry and it is hoped his new Brothers -to-be
will all attend.

A good time was had by all 22 Masons, their family and friends
at our Lodge Crabs game and BBQ night on July 23rd. Tri-Tip
steak was cooked by Br. Charlie Johnson, which was enjoyed by
all; we even got free Crabs hats to honor the 80 years of
Crabs baseball in Arcata. Our next big event will be the
District wide Picnic in Fortuna on August 11lth, starting at
Noon. Come for the BBQ beef and stay for the good fellowship.
Again this year, a chili cook off will be judged with prizes
and everything! All chili is welcome. Please bring your
specimens in a warming dish and they will be dealt with in a
proper manner. Looking into September, we will be honoring
our local First Responders with a BBQ dinner on September 11lth
at the Lodge. We are inviting the Arcata Police and
McKinleyville Firefighters as well as our Lodge Brothers and
families. On September 28th, We will be assisting Ca. Grand
Lodge in placing two Corner Stones, one at Eureka High School
starting at noon and the other in Blue Lake at their new
Health Center starting at 3 PM. There is much to do and your
help would be appreciated.
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Thank you George Durfee, WM #106



